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An ephemeral messaging policy is a must for compliance

by Betsy Wade

The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) has issued several updates cautioning organizations on the use of
ephemeral messaging for business purposes, and organizations that have not already done so should take note,

ensure it has policy to address it, and conduct education.[1]

Former Assistant Attorney General Kenneth Polite announced last year that the DOJ will consider:[2]

a company’s policies on ephemeral messaging,

its education of employees on the organization’s ephemeral messaging policy

and enforcement of the policy
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Louisville, KY.

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s .

- 1 -

Terms of Use

https://compliancecosmos.org/compliance-today-january-2024
mailto:bwade@signaturehealthcarellc.com
https://www.linkedin.com/in/betsy-wade-mph-chc-chpc-cna-689555ba/
https://compliancecosmos.org/ephemeral-messaging-policy-must-compliance
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://www.hcca-info.org/Resources/NewsRoom/ComplianceToday.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Compliance Today - January 2024
	An ephemeral messaging policy is a must for compliance
	This document is only available to members. Please log in or become a member.



